
Edisto Beach Fire Department 
Quarterly Fire Board Meeting 10/27/2022 

3:00 pm 

Current members are Fire Chief Denney Conley, Volunteer President Richard Barreto and reviewed by 

Town Mayor Crawford Moore, Secretary Caroline Kelllet  

 

Welcome 

 

New Business 

- CPR, AED, Manikins, and training props. For approval.- RB/SE 

- FLIR, Thermal Imager $1,539.00-DC 

- Turnout gear boots for Cameron Andrews-DC 

Unfinished Business 

- The new Re-Hab trailer has had a large amount of the work completed. Trailer is operational…. quick review. 

Thanks to Doug, Mike, Scott, Thad, and Cameron-Need a “team” to spearhead readiness.  RB 

- Need Team to start looking at artwork and branding of the Special Ops/response/Disaster Trailer-RB 

- Fire station heat reduction in the bays, exhaust fan, have been purchased and delivered, and installed.-DC 

- FLOW Pre-Plan for fast response program and iPad, have been purchased, implemented.-DC 

 

Old Business 

- Scott Epps has signed up for First Aid/CPR/AED training instructor course. Training has started. Ready to conduct 

classes in November-RB/SE 

- Old water shed, vending building is completed and vending machine purchase in the works. DC 

 

Training 

- FRS radio operations, communication "etiquette"- Mike Casey 

Financial report 

- Volunteer account statement review. DC/Thad 

 

Chief’s Report 

- Project and purchase updates, Water shed, ventilation fans, etc. DC 

 

General information-DC   

- MetLife Dental plan enrollment. DC 

- ID cards issue-DC 

- Triathalon-10/29-RB 

New T-Shirts with EBVFD-RB 

 contact Chief Conley dconley@townofedistobeach.com 843-830-1369 

 

Edisto Beach Fire Chief Denney Conley _______________________________ Date__________ 

EBVFD President Richard Barreto____________________________________ Date__________ 

Town of Edisto Beach Mayor Crawford Moore _________________________ Date__________ 

EBVFD Secretary Caroline Kellett ____________________________________ Date__________ 

 

➢ Fire board meetings will be held at 4:30 pm on the same day as the EBVFD meeting, January, April, July, October 

mailto:dconley@townofedistobeach.com

